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Decorations Day and Christmas Fair Newsletter 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 

Here is a brief newsletter to share with you our fantastic morning of making decorations and 
information about the Christmas Fair. A more detailed newsletter will be sent next week. 

 
The children worked together in house teams to create amazing decorations to go on our 
Christmas Tree. The children will take the decorations home at the end of the term. 
 

               
The House Captains unwrapped  
the tree. The tree was donated           We made our decorations listening to Christmas songs. 
to us by Bolney Nursery. 

     
 

The school council added the lights. 
 

Thank-you very much to all the wonderful parents who helped us today. 
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We added the decorations to the tree over the morning. 
 

                     
 

 

                                         
 

To watch a time-lapse film of the tree being decorated please click here. 
 

Christmas Fair 
We look forward to seeing you at our Christmas Fair tomorrow. 

Doors open at 2pm 
There are lots of exciting stalls,  

things to make and things to do. 
Santa will there too! 

 
Thank-you very much for all your kind donations, including wonderful 

tombola prizes, preloved items and fabulous jam jars filled with goodies. 
 

We are very grateful to the Friends of Bolney who have worked so hard 
to organise this wonderful event. 

http://www.bolneyschool.org.uk/website/december_2017/322106

